
 

Third Quarter  

Wrap-Up 
We will be concluding our 

third quarter semester on 

Friday, March 18th.  

Congratulations to all of our 
students who continue to 

work hard towards 

achieving their best! Report 

Cards will be mailed out 

during the Spring Break.  On 

behalf of the Star of the Sea 

Administration, Faculty and 

Staff, we would like to wish 

all of you a safe, blessed and 

restful break.   

Summis: 

MARCH 

Calendar of Events 
 

 

MARCH 9 ASH WEDNESDAY 
  Mass – 8 am 
  11:45 Dismissal 
 

MARCH 15 Stations of the Cross 
 

MARCH  16 Spring Pictures 
 

MARCH 17 HAPPY ST. PATRICK’S DAY 
 

MARCH 18 3
rd

 Quarter Ends 
  Report Cards 
 

MARCH 21 – 
 APRIL 1 Spring Break 
 
APRIL 4  4

th
 Quarter Begins  

  School Resumes 
   

 

 

Lent  will start on Wednesday, the 9th of 
March and will continue for 46 days until 
Saturday, the 23rd of April. 

In Western Christianity, Lent begins on 
Ash Wednesday and concludes on Holy 
Saturday. The six Sundays in Lent are not 
counted among the forty days of Lent 
because each Sunday represents a "mini-
Easter", a celebration of Jesus' victory 
over sin and death. 
 
Lent is a special time when you can share 
the concepts of prayer and giving with your 
children.  Take family time each day to 
offer devotional prayers.  Consider as a 
family how you might help others in need 
by giving of your time or resources.  Even 
very young children can understand and 
will enjoy participating in the process.  
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STAR OF THE SEA 

CHARACTER TRAIT 

OF THE MONTH 

 

Many thanks to our PTG, 

Faculty, Parents and Star of 

the Sea Seventh and Eighth 

Grade Students who 

contributed toward making 

our Stepping Up Program a 

success!  We look forward to 

welcoming our future first 

graders and their families, to 

our Ohana in the 2011-2012 

school year! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

March 21 – April 1 

HAVE YOU REGISTERED FOR 

OUR 2011-2012 SCHOOL YEAR? 
  

School 

Registration 

Forms For 

the  2011-

2012 school 

year were 

due back to the office February 18th.  

If you have yet to re-register, please 

see the Administration Office as 

soon as possible.   

Mahalo! 

OPPORTUNITY 

“Life's up and downs provide 
windows of opportunity to 
determine your values and 
goals - Think of using all 
obstacles as stepping 
stones to build the life you 
want” 

 Marsha Sinetar  


